
   

WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 

May 25, 2009 
 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:27 P.M.  Also present were, Marty Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, 

secretary. 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. Sandy wrote a written confirmation to the selectmen regarding the reduction in the library’s budget for 

2009. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1.  A tentative schedule for the next three weeks was made.  We plan to continue to keep the library open at 

the present hours for Sunday and Monday.  On Wednesday we will be open from 1:P.M. to 8:P.M.  When Cathryn returns, we 
will plan to have a volunteer assist her for several weeks.  Our sincere thanks to Nancy Picthall-French for working the past 

few Sundays. 
 
The next meeting will be June 24, 2009. 
 
The meeting as adjourned at 5:04. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 

 


